

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all of the parents who came to our Harvest celebration yesterday. The children did so well singing the songs and of course it was their first time performing in the hall so we thought they did amazingly!

In class we having been reading books in small groups and as a whole class which have lots of repeated parts. As well as encouraging your child to join in words or phrases which are repeated, you can also leave gaps and see if your child can finish the sentence with familiar books at home.

Your children are already becoming so much more independent which is lovely to see. They are handing out milk and fruit, taking the register, putting rubbish in the bin, toys away and trying to put on and take off their own coats. Please continue to support them with this at home and we will keep working on it at school.

Your child may have come home with a sticker card and a prize during this half term. We give out stickers for hard work and good behaviour. When your child gets ten stickers they get a prize, so please give them lots of praise when they achieve this.

We are finding a number of children are ending up quite wet after using the sinks (some because they enjoy the water so much!). We are trying to teach them to pull up their sleeves but if they are also wearing short sleeved polo shirts that really helps them.

Finally, the children are starting to get into a routine of taking water bottles home and bringing them back the next day. Thank you for helping them with this as we realise it adds to the things they are taking home, however, we feel it is really important for them to have fresh water each day.

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!





